
Director of Housing 
Royal Borough of Kensington & Chelsea 

laura,iohnson@rbkc i~ov.uk 

From: Liz Jeffs [mailto:lizieffs~. leadbitter.co.uk] 
Sent: 24 May 201_3 14:46 
To: Johnson, Laura: HS-Housing; Maddison, Peter: RBKCTMO Ltd 

Cc: GJECAJ, Mark; Tim Cummins; ALABED, Fadi; Robert Lynch 

Subject: RE: KALC Items 

Dear Laura and Peter 

Rel~arding the issue of reports of power surges by some residents of Grenfell Tower; 

can report that Leadbitter is not at this time carrying out any works which involve high voltage electricity. We would also 

, that surges of this nature, could only come through the transformer located in the tower basement, from the Grid. We 

I~ave suggested that the TMO contact DNO (UKPN) for further investigation. 

~e have advised the TMO of this as the question had come up in a meeting with them. 

trust this is in order. 

With best wishes. 

Liz 
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